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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #20-0425   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 16, 2020 
 
TITLE: Resolution Authorizing the City Manager to Execute a Memorandum of 

Understanding with the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor 
Vehicles to Access the Driver License and Motor Vehicle Database - 
(Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission adopt a resolution authorizing the City 
Manager to execute a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Florida Department 
of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles to access the driver license and vehicle database 
in order to issue parking citations.   
 
Background 
The Transportation and Mobility Department’s Parking Services Division requires 
registered vehicle owner information, including addresses, to issue and collect parking 
citation fines as allowed by Florida Statutes.  
 
This MOU will allow the City to connect to the Florida Department of Highway Safety and 
Motor Vehicles database in order to obtain this information.  The City has historically 
completed a MOU for this purpose and wishes to continue obtaining  this service. By 
executing this MOU, the City agrees to maintain the confidential and exempt status of any 
and all information provided by the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor 
Vehicles. 
 
Resource Impact  
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 
Strategic Connections 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing: 

 The Internal Support Focus Area 

 Goal 8: Build a leading government organization that manages all resources wisely 
and sustainably. 

 Objective: Provide a reliable and progressive technology infrastructure 
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This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Connected 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 - Memorandum of Understanding 
Exhibit 2 - Resolution 
 

 
Prepared by:  Juan Rodriguez, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility 

 


